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	Our Reference: 82311
	

	May 2013


You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):
 
Please could I have copies of any correspondence in the last two weeks between the First Minister of Wales, Carwyn Jones AM, (and his officials) and Jeremy Wright MP, Parliamentary Under Secretary of State for Justice (and his officials), concerning the possible siting of a new prison in North Wales.

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you. Please note that we have calculated the last two weeks as stated in your request to be between 5th and 19th April. 

I attach a letter from Rt Hon Carwyn Jones AM to Jeremy Wright MP.
You can find more information by reading the full text of the Act, available at http://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/35 .
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